
New Homes Bonus Cross Party Working Group 
 
Chance to feedback on New Homes Bonus proposals 
 
Residents can give their feedback on New Homes Bonus proposals at a working 

group meeting in December. 

Bromsgrove District Council set up a New Homes Bonus Working Group earlier this 

year, in response to a petition, to review the funding received from central 

government and consider how this is used within the council. 

Another forum meeting is being held on 1st December from 6.30pm in the Council 

Chamber giving residents the opportunity to hear first hand the option that the Group 

is proposing. 

For more information contact Amanda Scarce on 

a.scarce@bromsgroveandredditch.gov.uk or call 01527 881443. 

 

mailto:a.scarce@bromsgroveandredditch.gov.uk

